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For years, there has been word of a new residential development coming to 155 West 
18th Street in Chelsea. Now that’s finally been confirmed by two new renderings and 
a promotional video for The Flynn, the 11-story building which will rise between 
Sixth and Seventh avenues. The Flynn will be designed by ODA New York and is 
being developed by IGI-USA. The building will have 30 condos, including four duplex 
penthouses and two garden units. A teaser site is already live, sales are set to be 
launched by CORE in December, and the building itself will be ready for occupancy 
by mid-2016.
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The Flynn Teaser

The renderings are accompanied by a fun and snappy 15-second teaser video, which  
is a prelude to a longer video yet to come. Stay tuned.


